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2SSB 5489 - H AMD TO APP COMM AMD (H-2877.1/19) 662
By Representative Goehner

NOT CONSIDERED 12/23/2019

On page 3, on line 14 of the striking amendment, after "analysis" 
strike "required under section 5 of this act" and insert "defined 
under (1) of this subsection"

On page 3, beginning on line 33 of the striking amendment, strike 
all of section 3

Renumber the remaining sections consecutively and correct any 
internal references accordingly.

On page 5, beginning on line 11 of the striking amendment, after 
"agencies" strike all material through "guidelines" on line 12

On page 7, beginning on line 24 of the striking amendment, after 
"(11)" strike all material through "43.01.036" on line 34 and insert 
"Within one hundred and eighty days of the task force issuing its 
final report, the state agencies must submit a report, in compliance 
with RCW 43.01.036, to the entire legislature that includes feedback 
relating to the task force's findings included in the final report"

On page 7, beginning on line 38 of the striking amendment, strike 
all of section 5

Renumber the remaining sections consecutively and correct any 
internal references accordingly.
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EFFECT:   Removes the requirement that state agencies 
represented on the task force use all practicable means and measures 
to promote environmental justice and fair treatment.
   Removes the requirement that the state agencies notify the 
governor's interagency council on health disparities upon adoption 
of rules, policies, or guidelines related to the cumulative impact 
analysis.
     Removes the requirement that state agencies submit a report one 
year after the adoption of rules, policies, or guidelines, and two 
years thereafter, regarding progress made towards reducing 
disproportionate environmental burdens and attaining environmental 
health targets, and instead requires state agencies to submit a 
report, within 180 days of the task force issuing the final report, 
to the entire Legislature that includes feedback relating to the 
task force's findings in the final report.
     Removes the requirement that state agencies represented on the 
task force adopt the use of the cumulative impact analysis, and 
removes language that state agencies may issue policies or 
guidelines, or adopt rules to identify highly impacted communities, 
establish measurable goals for reducing environmental health 
disparities, and prioritize highly impacted communities in agency 
decision-making.
     Removes the requirement that the Department of Health initiate 
a process to develop model policies for the purpose of providing 
uniform rules, policies, or guidelines to state agencies 
implementing the task force guidance relating to the cumulative 
impact analysis.

--- END ---


